
 

 

 

27th February 2019 

Dear Parent, 

Valedictory Dinner 2019 

It is traditional for year 11 students to mark their achievements and time they have spent at Tarleton Academy with 

a celebratory three-course dinner and disco.  

In previous years the evening has always proved to be very popular with both students and staff. 

This year’s Valedictory Dinner is to be held at The Leyland Hallmark Hotel, on Thursday 27th June 2019, 6:00-

10:00pm. 

This is a formal event so students should dress appropriately – no jeans to be worn! 

Whilst we are looking forward to welcoming all of Year 11, you will appreciate that attendance will depend upon 

their behaviour and attitude during the remainder of their time at Tarleton Academy. 

The cost of the evening will be £36.00 and will be required by Monday 1st April 2019, and can be paid online, via 

SCOPAY on the school website.  Please also sign and return the reply slip via your child’s tutor. 

Yours sincerely, 

M Cunniffe 

Head of School 

Tarleton Academy 

 

Valedictory Dinner 2019 - Please return to Mr Taylor 

Name_________  _____________________  Tutor Group___________________ 

I would/ would not like my son/daughter to attend the Valedictory Dinner 2019. 

 

Signed __________________________ Date____________________ 


